
Notes from 1/30/2025 

 

Meeting began at 4:38 PM in attendance Mrs. Cooper-Riley, Josh Stimus, Amanda Carter, 
and Cassie Cheek. Mrs. Cooper-Riley called to order the meeting and asked for approval of 
the agenda and minutes. Mrs. Shillcutt shared CCRPI information. Mrs. Shillcutt explained 
the four areas that are addressed by CCRPI as well as how Kings Chapel is performing in 
those areas. A discussion was held about what information they would like to learn about 
in future meetings. Mr. Stimus asked for the PTO to be a part of the meeting to see how to 
best support them. Council members were encouraged to email Mrs. Shillcutt with topics 
that they were interested in learning more about. The next School Council meeting is 
scheduled for March 20, 2025. Meeting was adjourned at 5:07 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


